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Re: 2024 amendments to the International Health
Regulations 2005

| oppose the 2024 International Health Regulations for
the reasons given below:

Parent organisations such as the WHO and UN have
been shown to be corrupt and useless.

Nobody needs these quacks who along with the crooked
TGA ban useful, well understood medicine in favour of
insane mRNA experiments.

No meaningful investigation into the lies and fraud of the
UN, WHO and TGA has yet taken place.

No convincing case for these International Health
Regulations reforms has been proposed. The proposals
should be abandoned.

Australia must expressly reject the 2024 IHRs by or
before 19 July 2025 and I trust that JSCT will make
that recommendation.

Yours etc.

H.G.Stenbo





